
 
Come hear about an 
important payment 
rate study! 

Do you currently 

receive or provide 

home and community 

based services 

through Louisiana’s 

Medicaid programs? 

 

  

 

The Louisiana Department of Health invites all 

interested parties to attend a virtual kick-off meeting for 

a cross-program home and community-based service 

rate study. During this meeting we will provide an 

overview of the rate study process and share 

opportunities for interested parties to provide input.  

 

Register in advance here:                     Questions? 

 

 

Monday, October 28 

2:30 to 3:30 p.m. 

https://bit.ly/HCBSRateStudyKickOff 

 

Please contact: 

LAHCBS@milliman.com 

https://bit.ly/HCBSRateStudyKickOff

